
 

PARKS & TRAILS DIVISION 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 
 
August 25, 2025 
 
 
Area G – Saltair Centennial Park Pickleball and Tennis Courts: Temporary Closure 
 
SALTAIR, BC – Pickleball and tennis courts will be closed Tuesday, September 2 until Friday, 
September 5, 2025 for surface repairs. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 

CVRD 
Parks & Trails Division 
250.746.2660 
parks@cvrd.bc.ca  
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